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September 10, 2024 
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registrar@oeb.ca 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: PUC (Transmission) LP (“PUCTx”) and Hydro One Sault Ste. Marie Leave to 
Construct Application for the PUC Tx Project and HOSSM Station Project (EB-
2023-0360) 
Notification of Project Manage for PUCTx Project 

On August 27, 2024, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) granted leave to construct in its Decision and 
Order in the above noted matter. PUCTx is required to designate one of its employees as project 
manager who will be the point of contact for all leave to construct conditions. PUCTx employee’s 
name and contact information are as follows: 

Dominic Parrella, Executive Lead, Special Projects  
PUC Services Inc.  
500 Second Line East 
Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario, P6A 6P2 
Phone: 705-941-8386 
Email: dominic.parrella@ssmpuc.com 

Mr. Parrella is an employee of PUC Services Inc., which is an affiliate of PUCTx. Finally, PUCTx 
confirms that it will provide the project manager’s name and contact information to all affected 
landowners and will clearly post the name and contact information in a prominent place at the 
construction site. 

Yours truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Colm Boyle


